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ST. PATRICK’S SCHOOL 85th ANNIVERSARY DINNER 

LETTER OF APPEAL 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

St. Patrick’s School will be celebrating her 85th anniversary in 2018. One of the 
highlights of the celebrations will be the 85th anniversary dinner on Saturday 17th 

November 2018 at the Fairmont Singapore. 
 

The dinner will bring together alumni and well-wishers to celebrate “85 years – Proud 
to be Patrician”. As a Patrician family, we are also joining hands towards raising a sum 
of $250,000 for HopeHouse, a home supported by the Lasalle Brothers which provides 
residential programmes for youths at risk. HopeHouse is an approved Institution of a 
Public Character operating at the St Patrick’s Lasalle Brothers premises and has been 
invited to conduct an auction to help it raise funds for its mission. 

 
The Guest-of-Honour will be a distinguished old boy, Ambassador Barry Desker, 
Non-Resident Ambassador of Singapore to the Holy See and Spain. Ambassador 
Desker is also one of the earliest President’s Scholars from St. Patrick’s School. 

 
We are expecting about 800 alumni and well-wishers. We are pleased to invite 
you to support and participate in this celebration in the following ways: 

a) Donation of items to be auctioned off as part of the fund-raising efforts 
b) Donation of items as door gifts 
c) Donation of prizes for lucky draws 
d) Donation of $5,000 per table  

 
All items/monies donated will go towards HopeHouse and not St. Patrick’s School. 
Outright cash donations to HopeHouse of $1,000 or more will be acknowledged with a 
tax-exempt receipt issued by HopeHouse Ltd. Kindly make out your cheque to 
“HopeHouse Ltd”. Please write your name, NRIC and address at the back of the 
cheque. 
 

All donations of prizes/items will be acknowledged at the dinner. Please liaise with 
Henry Tsen at henry@hopehouse.sg with regards to your donations. For corporate 
donors please indicate your UEN. 

 

We look forward to your generous support. Thank you very much. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Brother Collin Wee    Mr Rupert Gwee 
Founding Member / Home Mentor  Chairman, Board of Directors 
HopeHouse Ltd     HopeHouse Ltd 
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